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IlliniPAC - Illini Public Affairs Committee 

 

Statement on United Illini for a United Campus  

 

Illini Public Affairs Committee is committed to helping in fostering a community 

of inclusion at the University of Illinois. We are proud to be part of a campus 

where open dialogue can freely take place. We stand opposed to calls for 

divestment that lead to divisiveness and shut down this freedom on campus. 

 

Illini Public Affairs Committee applauds and fully endorses the "United Illini for 

a United Campus" campaign to oppose divestment at the University of Illinois.  

We are proud to see the efforts of so many behind this new campus initiative. 

We hope you will join us in supporting this important effort. 

 

We are proud of the partnerships that our University has created with local, 

national and international corporations. We are proud of the scholarship and 

career opportunities produced by these partnerships. All of these are at risk by 

divestment. We are united for inclusion, united for diversity, united for Illinois.  

 

For more information please email: contact@illinipac.org. 

 

About us: Illini Public Affairs Committee (IlliniPAC) is a bipartisan organization of pro-Israel students at 

the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign dedicated to strengthening the relationship between the 

United States and Israel. IlliniPAC advocates for bipartisan Congressional support for a strong U.S.-Israel 

alliance, educates the student body on the importance of supporting Israel, and engages student leaders 

across campus to promote a pro-Israel environment at the University. Learn more at illinipac.org/about. 


